
 

 

                                                 URGENT NOTICE TO ALL THE STUDENTS 

 
 

Due to Island-wide curfew imposed, lectures scheduled on 3rd of April 2022 would be delivered online.  
Please refer SLIIT Academy moodle for updates and Session Details (With reference to modules pertaining 
to Higher Diploma). 

 

Student Affairs Division  

2nd April 2022 

 


